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Secretary/Treasurer Report 
Robert Wakefield
TN State Branch 947

Hello TN State Delegates!  And welcome to the TN State Convention in Gatlinburg!
I always enjoy these state conventions because I get to see and visit with friends that I have known for years…my NAPS friends.
To me, that is the best part of this organization.  Friends for life.
Thank you all for being here.
As an update on the State Branch, I am happy to report that we now have a website dedicated to State Branch 947.  With over 70 members across the state, we wanted to create a tool by which these NAPS members could get the information they needed all in one spot.
Tnnaps947.org is where you can find this website and I hope you will all visit it in the future.
Perhaps the most exciting news about the creation of this website is we hope to have a Branch 947 meeting via zoom with the members of the state!  In our history, this has never been done! Since these folks are so remote, they do not get the same opportunities to meet others in their branch at a monthly meeting.  We hope to change that later this year.
Please find the Treasurer’s Report in this packet.  It is a summary of credits and debits that took place during this FY.
TN State Branch 947 FY is from April 1st to March 31st.
I appreciate the trust you have in me as your state Treasurer. It has been my pleasure to serve the state in this way and I hope to be able to continue this into future.
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